Equal Pay 

Since its creation through a MOG transfer in June 2009, BIS has operated two different pay systems, one (ex BERR) with contractual progression arrangements and the other (ex DIUS) with no contractual progression, but generally slightly higher rates of pay. The two systems also operate differently for specialist pay.  

Subject to HMT guidance on public sector pay, and affordability constraints in terms of public sector spending we intend to move to a single pay system of base pay and specialist pay in 2012. We will analyse pay data for bias in the system and, where necessary, plan to address any anomalies through the new pay system.  No equal pay audit was conducted between the creation of BIS and the period to which this publication refers.  

